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  January 7, 2021 

 

 

  Heritage Advisory Committee 

  City of Mississauga, 

  300 City Centre Drive 

  Mississauga, ON L5M 3C1 

 

  Attention:  Councillor Carlson, Chair  

 

  Dear Councillor Carlson: 

 

  Re:  Request to alter 6970 Second Line West, Meadowvale Village 

 

This Committee met by video and Telephone conference on January 5/21 to review and discuss 

the memorandum from John Dunlop, Manager of Heritage Planning, to replicate and install a 

Belfry and complete described restoration work on the Community Hall in the Meadowvale 

Village Heritage Conservation District at the above address. 

 

This Committee recommends approval of the Plans outlined in the report and further 

recommends that flowers, mulch or other water retaining elements no longer be planted around 

the immediate perimeter of the building to prevent water damage to the exterior of the building 

which has been the case in the past.  Planting in other areas within the envelope, ie the large 

flower bed in front of the building is encouraged using species compatible with the Historical 

Nature of the site.  Possibly City Parks Department could provide a plan setting out the types of 

flowers, etc. they plan to implement in the spring  

  

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this important project. 

 

  Regards 

   

  MEADOWVALE HERITAGE CONSERVATION DISTRICT ADVISORY SUBCOMMITTEE 

 

 

 

  James Holmes, Chair 

  CC  Meghan Piercey 

   John Dunlop 

  

 

 
 

 

   


